YOU ARE INVITED!

Join Town of Chapel Hill staff for an open house to
learn more about Chapel Hill's

SHORT TERM RENTALS

Learn about short term rentals (such as
rentals on platforms like Airbnb, VRBO
PURPOSE ’ ’
and Home Away) and learn about the
Town's next steps to regulate them.

Ashe and Birch Rooms

WHERE Seymour Senior Center
2551 Homestead Road

Monday, September 23
WHEN 5:30pm-7:30pm
Drop in at any time!

QUESTIONS?
CONTACT ANYA GRAHN AT AGRAHN@TOWNOFCHAPELHILL.ORG OR 919-969-5059



